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For Immediate Release: 

 

September 5, 2025 

 
Atlanta-region Transit Link Authority Announces Schedule Adjustments to 

Xpress Routes Experiencing More Passengers Than Seats  
Beginning on September 15, 2025 

 
The Atlanta-region Transit Link Authority (ATL) announces targeted schedule 
adjustments to its Xpress bus service on certain routes. These updates are driven by 
ongoing service monitoring and public feedback received from the launch of the 
“Redefining the Ride – Xpress 2.0” initiative in June 2025. Schedule changes will take 
effect on September 15, 2025.  
 
ATL is making schedule adjustments to improve route performance and increase seat 
capacity on routes experiencing more riders than seats available. These changes reflect 
ATL’s commitment to provide safe, efficient, reliable transit services for our riders. 
 
What will change starting September 15: 

• Additional daily departures on Routes 412, 414, 426, 430, and 441 to support 
ridership demand during peak hours 

• Additional Monday and Friday departures on Routes 401, 419, 426, 430, 441, 
453, 463, and 476 resulting in consistent daily schedules for each of these routes 

• Minor timing changes on Routes 430 and 441 to shorten wait times between 
departures 
 

To view detailed schedule changes, please visit: https://xpressga.com/alerts. ATL will 
also send information about these changes to riders via email, social media, and flyers 
distributed on buses. 
 

https://xpressga.com/alerts/


Learn more about the service changes  

Customers with questions or assistance, please visit: https://xpressga.com or call (844) 
977-7742. 

 

About the Atlanta-Region Transit Link Authority 

  

The ATL was created by the Georgia General Assembly to provide coordinated transit planning 

and funding for the metro Atlanta region. The ATL is responsible for developing the ATL 

Regional Transit Plan, as well as identifying and prioritizing the projects and initiatives required 

to develop region-wide transit. The ATL is also charged with creating a unified regional transit 

system brand. Effective July 1, 2020, the ATL was legislatively authorized to oversee the state’s 

Xpress regional commuter transit system and the Atlanta region’s vanpool system. The 

population of metro Atlanta is growing rapidly and projected to add an additional 1.8 million 

residents by 2050. The ATL is a critical step towards more efficient and effective transit and 

mobility in the region. For more information on Xpress and the ATL, visit https://atltransit.ga.gov/ 
and follow us on Twitter and Facebook. 
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